
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

Hi all 
Hope everyone is doing well as we approach the halfway mark of the year and have school holidays around the 
corner. See below some general informa;on. 
 
 
GRADING 
Congratula;ons to all those that graded. We had a quite a few people not able to make it due illness. We will 
try our best to work out a way if possible, to let them sit for their grading. It is very hard during normal classes. 
 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
We will be open during the school holidays as normal but will have a modified ;metable where we will merge 
the 2 kids classes together. This is only for the 2 week school holidays. We trailed it last school holidays for a 
week and seems people were happy. So we will do it again. This is also a great way for children to have a great 
experience prior to changing classes. 
 
July 1st to July 14th  modified ;mes will be:   Mon, Tues & Thurs 5.30pm – 6.30pm Mini Roos & Joeys 
         6.30pm – 8.00pm  Adults 
  
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
August 4th    Sunday Judo Vic Compe;;on @ Broadmeadows (Dennis will not be aXending) 
 
September 8th   Sunday Judo Vic Compe;;on @ Broadmeadows 
 
November 5th    Tuesday iJudo Closed (Public Holiday – Melbourne Cup) 
 
December 1st    Sunday  Judo Vic Compe;;on @ Broadmeadows 
December 7th    Saturday iJudo GRADNG DAY 
December 14th  Saturday  iJudo Xmas / Break Up Party 
 
December 16th – January 19th iJudo Closed 
 
January 20th   Monday iJudo Re-Opens 


